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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Gendzwill <noahlisa@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 1:28 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: late advisement of legislative hearing file #J2317A assessment #238517

Hello, I received a notice for legislative hearing file #J2317A and assessment #238517 for 1062 Chatsworth St N.  The 
notice arrived on Wed 4/19/23 (one day past the actual hearing date.)  It also arrived 2 days after I returned my tenant's 
deposit.  If the notice had arrived on time I could have retained the amount from said deposit, per lease.  I assume the 
notice was sent in a timeline out of compliance given the late arrival date and I'm hoping this fee can be dismissed. 
 
Warm regards, Lisa Gendzwill  


